
Silo for ensilage storage (feed for cows) 

Once harvested, corn for livestock feed needed to be stored for gradual consumption 
over months ahead.  A silo attached to the barn was the typical means for storage and 
then access to the feed.  The silo attached to the Brunn Barn was manufactured by the 
Unadilla Silo Company. 

  



 

The Unadilla Brand silo (attached to the east side of the Brunn Barn was donated by the 
Anderson Farm located on Joy Road in Woodstock.  It was relocated in 2011. 

  

 



  

The silo was built in the 1930's.  The relocation project took place in the fall of 2011.  A 
new wooden roof was needed and the silo was connected to the Brunn Barn.  
Demonstrations of our Papec Ensilage Cutter are held during the Woodstock Fair to 
show how harvested corn was chopped and blown into the silo for storage and the 
production of ensilage for livestock feed. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=k‐8e0I22hqE                          

  



 

     

 


